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MLIS Scholarship Application 2015

Each year, the Omicron (Rutgers’) Chapter of Beta Phi Mu* offers one or more scholarships to current students in the MLIS program who have distinguished themselves in their studies. In the past, these scholarships have been in the amount of $500 to $1,000 and have been presented at BΦM’s annual meeting in the spring. To be considered for this scholarship, which will be awarded Tuesday, April 28, 2015, please submit the following by Friday, April 3, 2015 to Kate Rummel preferably by email at krummel@lds.com.  If necessary, mail may be addressed to Kate Rummel, Logical Design Solutions, 200 Park Ave, Ste. 210, Florham Park, NJ 07932.																		
	Name:		
		

	Address: 

	

	Phone Number(s):	


	Email Address:	


	Credits Toward Degree:	 (Min. 9 credits to qualify)
					
	Grade Point Average: 

	Professor who has agreed to have BΦM contact him/her to provide a recommendation:  


	Education/Jobs held since college graduation (or attach resume):  



	Other scholarships and/or fellowships you have received while pursuing your MLIS at SCILS:   




Please provide a brief response that touches on the following:

1.	Why did you decide to pursue a degree in Library Science?
2.	What do you hope to do/what kind of library do you hope to work in upon graduation?
3.	BΦM’s motto is, “Consumed in the service of others.” In light of this, why do you believe you are 
the appropriate recipient of this scholarship?

[bookmark: _GoBack]*Beta Phi Mu was founded in 1948 by a group of leading librarians and library educators to recognize and encourage scholastic achievement among library and information studies professionals. Membership in BΦM is by invitation to those in the top 25% of their graduating class who demonstrate leadership and promise for the profession. Further information can be found at www.beta-phi-mu.org.
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